
MOVIES - 
Did you know that 
movies played in your 
classroom need to 
correlate to one of 
your educational/
teaching objectives? 
There is a form on 
our website that you 
need to complete, 
have signed by your 
department chairper-
son, and place in your 
lesson plan book.  

In the Know… 

March Madness Winners 
Reading Give-Away March Winners: 

Yanay Iglesias (Ms.Ozon’s class) 

Jennifer Rodriguez (Mrs. Kuruc’s class) 

Top student patron: Carlos Ortiz  
(Mr. Rowe’s class) 

Top Faculty Patron: Rossana Gomez 

Top Homeroom: Mr. Robert Rowe 

Top Title: The Life of Pi by Yan Martel 
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CORE VALUES—CARING 
We’d like to recognize Jesenia Tefel and all of the other 
students who have been “caring” enough to have paid the 
fines for some of their peers-without even knowing them. 

This act of generosity is applauded.  
Pay it forward!!! 

   END OF YEAR 
Have you checked your Des-
tiny account lately? We are 
finalizing our inventory soon 
and we need for teachers 
to begin returning books 
and materials that you are 
not currently using. Our 
policy for equipment is still 
in effect. Overhead projec-
tors and carts should be 
labeled with your name and 
room number. These you 
may keep and secure in your 
classroom.Please, begin to 
return items. Also, make 
sure your students have 
cleared their accounts. 

Mrs. Holder’s 
and Mrs. 

Kilpatrick’s student 
interns 
We have 3 new hard-
working student interns 
thanks to Mrs. Holder and 
Mrs. Kilpatrick’s intern-
ship program:  
Alejandro Fierro, Jennie 
Armas, and Yaremys 
Soto. 

Thank you to our student aides: Allyson De Paulo, Katherine Soto,  
Veronica Delgado, and Yvonna Sanchez. 


